
 

 

During the meeting held on February 20th, 2020, the members of the Commission des 

entraîneurs du Québec approved changes relating to draw procedures for sanctioned 

tournaments. Since May 1st, 2020, Tennis Québec is implementing the following 

changes: 

 

Separation of players according to their home club 

No separation of players will be made according to their home club. This means that 

draws will now be completed randomly and that all participants, without exception, may 

face one another in the first round of any sanctioned tournament. 

 

Separation of qualified players 

For the main draws of Étapes and Quebec Championships for the indoor and outdoor 

selection circuits, qualified players will be automatically separated to avoid the 

possibility of meeting another qualified player in the first round. This separation will be 

done in order to offer better balanced main draws.   
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